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From:

Sent: Sunday, 2 February 2020 8:21 PM

To: PerformanceFramework

Subject: Consultation on revised CPD Registration Standard
Categories: Acknowledged

Hello

| am Dr.Vahid Gourabi and work in- Medical Centre in Melbourne as a GP with FRACGP qualification from
Australia

| do not agree with the proposed plan for CPD going forward

Please let us know

Is there any evidence that these changes will improve practice significantly?

Regards
Dr.Vahid Gourabi

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone






